


















 

 
 
May 4, 2015 

 

Members of the Committee: 

As an on-going community partner with Clackamas County Juvenile Department, I am 

pleased to support the GREEN Corps Fresh Start Expansion project.  GREEN Corps Fresh 

Start provides a valuable community service to connect at-risk youth with community-

based food production and business management.  Through this program youth gain 

hands-on experience in horticulture and other social enterprises, while learning valuable 

employment skills, getting physical exercise and eating healthy food. 

For the expansion project, I will provide technical support.  Also, OSU Extension Service 

will continue to provide on-going support for the GREEN Corps by paying Schoolyard 

Farms to provide horticulture education for the youth.   

Thank you for your consideration of GREEN Corps Fresh Start program expansion for the 

Oregon City-Metro Enhancement Grant.  This project improves the Oregon City community 

and will contribute to the on-going success of the GREEN Corps program. 

Sincerely 

Weston Miller 
OSU Extension Service 

 

 

OSU Extension Service Master™ Gardener Program 

Clackamas, Multnomah, and Washington counties 
Address: 200 Warner-Milne Rd.  Oregon City, OR 97045 
Phone: 503-655-8631  Fax: 503-655-8636 

Web: www.metromastergardeners.org 

 
  

 

http://www.metromastergardeners.org/




From: Russell, Angela
To: Michele Beneville
Subject: OC-Metro Enhancement Grant Cover Letter and Application
Date: Wednesday, April 29, 2015 3:47:04 PM
Attachments: OC-Metro Enhancement Grant Application.pdf

OC-Metro Enhancement Grant Cover Letter.pdf

Good Afternoon Michele,
 
Attached please find the cover letter and application for the Oregon City-Metro Enhancement Grant
 from the Clackamas County Juvenile Department.
 
Thank you
 

Angie Russell
Program Administrative Assistant
 
Clackamas County Juvenile Department
2121 Kaen Road
Oregon City, OR  97045
503-655-8342 x7135
Fax: 503-655-8448
 
http://www.clackamas.us/juvenile
 
In keeping with Clackamas County’s sustainability goals, the Juvenile Department is open Monday – Thursday, 7:00 A.M. to
 6:00 P.M., and is closed on Fridays.  For custody issues, the Clackamas County Juvenile Intake and Assessment Center is open
 24 hours a day, seven days a week.
 
This electronic mail contains confidential information that is being transmitted to and only for the use of the recipients named
 above. Reading, disclosure, discussion, dissemination, distribution or copying this information by anyone other than the
 intended recipients or his or her employees or agents is strictly prohibited. If you have received the electronic mail in error,
 please immediately destroy it and contact me at 503-655-8342.
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